From: ELPAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org> **Sent:** Wednesday, October 10, 2018 3:56 PM

To:

Subject: ELPAC--Input Needed! ELPAC Coordinator Survey Opens Today!



Dear LEA ELPAC Coordinator:

We want to hear from you!

Please take a few minutes to tell us about resources and training you need to be successful in your role as LEA ELPAC coordinator. This short survey asks about your awareness and use of several existing resources and your suggestions for additional resources. Take the survey now by clicking here!

This survey will close on Friday, October 19, 2018, at 11:59 p.m.

This survey is part of the California Department of Education's ongoing efforts to learn from LEA ELPAC coordinators about desired resources and prioritize projects to better address needs.

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact LaToya Bufford, Project Specialist I, Sacramento County Office of Education, by phone at 916-228-2206 or by email at lbufford@scoe.net.

All other questions about the 2018–19 ELPAC administration should be directed to the ELPAC Customer Support Center by phone at 844-782-2714 or by email at elpac@ets.org.

Sincerely,

ELPAC Customer Support Center

Phone: 844-782-2714 Fax: 800-541-8455 Email: elpac@ets.org

Website: http://www.elpac.org/